
WEDNESDAY, MAY 18, 2022 

SPECIAL MEETING  

ROARING BROOK TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

The Roaring Brook Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on Wednesday, May 18, 2022 at 10:30 

AM at the Municipal Building on Blue Shutters Road.  The special meeting was advertised for the purpose of 

opening 2022 paving bids and any other business that may come before the board.. Present were Supervisors 

Anthony Jordan, Robert Farischon and Eric Schield.  No public was in attendance. 

AGENDA ADDITIONS – None 

 

2022 PAVING BIDS 
 

Schield opened bids were open in no particular order. 

  

 New Enterprise  Base Bid $108,392.00 

    Add Alt Bid $  49, 397.45 

    Total  $157,789.45 

 

 M&J   Base Bid $114,366.00 

    Add Alt Bid $  61,529.00 

    Total  $175,895.00 

 

 H&K   Base Bid $ 88,493.17 

    Add Alt Bid $ 42,071.43 

    Total  $130,564.60 

 

 Wayco   Base Bid $ 99,105.52 

    Add Alt Bid $ 46,214.80 

    Total  $145,320.32 

 

 American Asphalt Base Bid $107,668.40 

    Add Alt Bid $  46,521.80 

    Total  $154,189.40 

 

 Pennsy Supply  Base Bid $  83,776.32  

    Add Alt bid $  42, 294.60 

    Total  $126,070.92 

 

 Kobalt   Base Bid $123,620.00 

    Add Alt Bid $  58,567.00 

    Total  $182,187.00 

 

• A MOTION by Schield was seconded by Farischon to accept the bid from Pennsy Supply in the 

amount of $126,070.92 upon approval of the Township Engineer.  Motion carried. 

 

FURNACE REPLACEMENT 
 The office heating unit has a crack and needs to be replaced. 

 

• A MOTION by Jordan was seconded by Farischon to proceed with getting pricing for the emergency 

replacement of the heating unit for the office area at the Municipal Building.  Motion carried. 
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NEW POLICE VEHICLE FINANCING 
Nothing definite at this time, waiting to hear from Univest. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

• A MOTION by Farischon and seconded by Jordan was made to adjourn at 11:00 AM.  Motion carried. 

 

                                                                                                 Respectfully submitted, 

    

                                                                                                 Robert Farischon, Secretary                  

 

 

                                           


